
January 19, 2022 
 
To:   All Senate Faculty (via Ladder Faculty and Lecturer SOE Series) 
 
From:   June Betancourt, Director 
  Academic Personnel 
 
Re: DEADLINE for Comments Extended: Systemwide Review of Proposed 

Revisions to APM 025 and APM 671 
 
As announced via email and memo dated October 25, 2021, the University invites 
comments on proposed revisions to the following policies on conflict of commitment:  
 
• APM - 025, Conflict of Commitment and Outside Activities of Faculty Members; 
• APM - 671, Conflict of Commitment and Outside Activities of Health Sciences 

Compensation Plan Participants. 
 
Due to the significant impacts that are likely to result from these changes, campuses 
requested and received an extension to the original deadline. The new systemwide 
deadline is March 1, 2022. However, in order to submit responses on time, please send 
me your questions or comments at the email below by Friday, February 25, 2022. 
 
 
******* 
June Betancourt 
 Director 
UCSB Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
june.betancourt@ucsb.edu 

https://ap.ucsb.edu/news.and.announcements/memos/?10.25.2021.Systemwide.Review.of.Proposed.Revisions.to.APM.025.and.APM.671

